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To whom it may concern,

I would like to lodge an objection to the proposed changes to flight allow night flights off the new north
runway.

I live in ridgewood near the airport and have 3 young children who’s sleep and therefore overall health will be
negatively impacted by such changes.

Yours Sincerely,

Ronan Menton

Sent from my iPhone




